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                     Grant Awarded by the Benefact Trust

The PCC of St John’s Church is once again enormously grateful for a grant which a charitable trust has generously provided to assist with the cost of undertaking urgent roof repairs on the South East Corner of the Church.

Many thanks indeed to the Benefact Trust, which is an organisation supported by Ecclesiastical Insurance.
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